
Returning to FBCO Kids Life! What you can expect… 
 

 

BEFORE YOU COME – Be sure everyone is healthy and 
check temperatures before coming. We ask that you only 
attend when all those in your home are healthy and free of 
all cold and flu symptoms for a minimum of 24 hours. If 
your child starts to display any symptoms with us, we will 
have them wait in a different room while you are notified. 
 
KIDS LIFE CHURCH PACKET – If your child attends the 
worship service with you, we have packets available for you 
to pick up at the Kids Life Check-in counter in the lobby. 
The packets will have activities that are centered around 
that week’s Gospel Project lesson and the Pastor’s sermon. 

 
 

 
PRE-REGISTER ONLINE- This will help our volunteers be  
prepared for those in attendance.  Here is the link: 
 
https://firstofallon.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/148/responses/new  
 
CHECK-IN - We will have manned Check-in stations in the 
Lobby only. If possible, we ask that only one parent take 
kids to their class. 
 
 
 

 
CLASSROOMS -Before arriving to class, feel free to take 
your child to the bathroom to wash their hands. (If not, let 
us know. We will provide hand sanitizer at the door of each 
classroom.) 
 
-Teachers will greet you at the door. 



-Teachers will assist kids in hand washing/sanitizing as 
needed during their class time. 
 
NOTE: Some things we have changed for the time being to 
limit spreading of germs:   
 
-We won’t be using our playroom, playground, ball pits and 
will limit type and number of toys/equipment/supplies out 
at one time. 
-We won’t be using the same classroom two hours in a row. 
If you come to the 2nd hour, your child will be going into a 
“clean” room.  
-We will continue to have our supplies/toys/equipment 
sprayed and cleaned after each session. 
-With most children only attending one of the two hours 
right now, we won’t be offering snacks. Babies will still 
receive their bottles as communicated to the teacher by 
you. 
-Table activities will be used instead of group games. 
 
DISMISSAL – When you pick up your children – we’re 
asking you exit out the South Exit, at the end of the hall, 
to help with the flow of people coming into the hallway. 
 
   
  
As always, please reach out with any questions or concerns!  
 
During this transition time I want you to get answers to 
your questions quickly, so feel free to contact me at any 
time by phone: (219) 455-5232  
or email: ascheltens@firstofallon.com 
 
We are excited to see each of you again! 
Andrew Scheltens and The Children’s Ministry Team  


